
 

 

 

6th March 2025 

Dear Parents, 

After a recent re-allocation of Forest School resources, we have had 

to change the dates that this is taking place. 

The revised date for your child’s final Forest School session for this 

year is- 

Class 1 27th March 

Class 2 20th March 

Class 3 26th March 

Class 4 19th March 

Class 5 11th March 

Class 6 18th March 

 

Class 5 finish earlier than other classes because I will be away on a 

school residential for their last session, however, I will try to arrange 

an extra session for class 5 one morning in March, and will let you 

know when this is. 

I hope your child has enjoyed their Forest School sessions and I look 

forward to seeing your child in Forest School in the future. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Huck 

 

 

 


